

Toronto Police Service

40 College Street, Toronto, Ontario, Canada. M5G 2J3 (416) 808-2222 FAX (416) 808-8202 Website: www.TorontoPolice.on.ca



James Ramer Chief of Police

File Number:



Message from the Chief of Police

On behalf of the Toronto Police Service, I would like to extend warm greetings to everyone attending the 3rd Annual Toronto Dragon Festival presented by the Canadian Association of Chinese Performing Arts.

The Toronto Dragon Festival is a great opportunity to bring people together to enjoy traditional Chinese performances by local artists and musicians while eating delicious food. It is also a

chance to welcome thousands of visitors back to Toronto – in person – to celebrate Chinese art and entertainment in one of the most multicultural cities in the world.

I would like to thank the Canadian Association of Chinese Performing Arts for your efforts in organizing this wonderful Festival and I offer my best wishes for a memorable event.

Sincerely,

James Ramer, O.O.M.

Chief of Police